
 

 

January 30th, 2023 

 

Dear Friends, 

 

I wish to offer my warmest congratulations to the Falun Dafa Association of Canada on the highly 
anticipated return of Shen Yun to the province of Ontario. 

 

Shen Yun is a true showcase of cultural excellence — for over 5,000 years, China’s rich culture 
deeply influenced the arts, history, and identity. I am thrilled to have the opportunity to welcome 
this artistic revival and celebration to our community and shared values once again. 

 

Chinese Canadians represent the best of our country. Having overcome hardship and adversity, 
they remind us of the importance of defending fundamental values of freedom, democracy, human 
rights, and the rule of law. Especially important as we mark the Lunar New Year, let us look forward 
with hope and optimism. 

 

I join in thanking the Falun Dafa Association of Canada for organizing this show and giving us the 
opportunity to enjoy an unparalleled blend of traditional Chinese dance, music, and acrobatics as we 
celebrate the accomplishments of the Chinese community and promote their contributions to Canada and 
the world. 

 

Congratulations again on yet another successful event! 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Hon. Stephen Lecce 

MPP for King-Vaughan 

 


